
 
 

 

 
Learn more about how math is taught in classrooms    

today & how parents can support their child’s 
learning. 

 
Wednesday, April 3rd 7:00 - 8:30pm 

 

St. Peter Catholic High School  
 750 Charlemagne Blvd. (Charlemagne Blvd & Valin St) 

 

 

REGISTER FOR WORKSHOP NOW 
 

Two workshops will be offered on this evening at the same time. Choose only one: 

 
 

 

Sponsored by the Ottawa Catholic School Parents’ Association and 
St. Peter, St. Mathew & Lester B. Pearson Families of Schools 

Everyone is welcome!  
 

Inquiry-based Mathematics 
in the Elementary Classroom 

(Kindergarten – Grade 6) 
 
Have questions about how math teaching 
and learning is changing? Wondering how 
you can support your child when 
everything seems so different from your 
time in school?  Come and join a 
conversation about the ways we are 
teaching and learning mathematics in 
elementary classrooms today.  Bring your 
questions and let’s talk about math 
together! 
Facilitated by: Susan Davidson, OCSB 
Educational Consultant (Elementary) Student 
Success Department 
 

So Much Homework, So Little Time.  
Why is High School Math So Difficult? 

(Grade 7 – 12) 
 
Applied, academic, workplace, college or university. Why 
are there so many choices for high school math and 
which one is best for my child? Does EQAO 
matter? SMART boards, graphing calculators, iPods & 
more. How is technology used in the math classroom?  
Homework completion or a peaceful household? Vacation 
in the Bahamas or math tutoring?  Join the discussion on 
these and other tough questions regarding your child and 
their trip through the high school math curriculum. 
 
Facilitated by: Robert Cop, OCSB Intermediate/Secondary 
Consultant; Math, Business & Interdisciplinary Studies 
 


